
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As we come to the end of another school year, I would like to take this opportunity to express 
my thanks for your continued support throughout the past months. This year has been filled 
with learning, and many memorable moments. From the classroom achievements to the 
school performances, trips, and community events, your involvement has played a key role in 
creating a positive and enriching environment for our children. We are proud of what our 
pupils have achieved and your engagement helps us deliver the best possible education. 
 
On Tuesday the school gathered together at a mass celebrated by Father Edmund, where we 
gave thanks for the school year and wished our Team 6 all the very best at High School. In 
assembly this morning, we watched a film about Team 6. It was a delight to watch and 
reflect on their achievements this year and all their primary years. As they move on to the 
next chapter of their lives, they will carry the knowledge, skills, and values that they have 
acquired here. We are incredibly proud of them and confident that they will continue to 
succeed and make a positive impact in the world. 
 
Today we also say goodbye, and thank you, to Chloe Bell and Hattie Cooper who have been 
working in the nursery. We will miss them and I know that you will join me in wishing them all 
happiness and success in the future. To those families who are moving on -whether your 
child is transitioning to high school or you are relocating- we wish you every success and 
happiness in the future. You will always be a valued part of our school community. 
 
To everyone else, we look forward to welcoming you back in September, refreshed and ready 
for another fantastic year together. 
 
Wishing you and your families a safe, restful, and joyful summer break. 
Julie Le Feuvre 
Head of School 

 

All children return to school on Wednesday 3rd September at 8.45am 

 


